
Comment No.1 

 

From: natsagbadam@lowcarbon.mn [mailto:natsagbadam@lowcarbon.mn]  

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:50 AM 

To: mn-pdd-pi@jcm.go.jp 

Subject: to the input on proposed JCM project MN004 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I am Mrs. Natsagbadam, from the Low Carbon Technology Center of Mongolia. 

I would like to share my thinking and to know your idea on followed things, regarding to the proposed 

JCM project (Mongolia) "10MW Solar Power Project in Darkhan City”. 

There are some points in the Monitoring plan, could describe more clearly, even the Project 

implementation has been adjusted with the Mongolia’s electricity supplying requirements of the produced 

electricity, to the Central Energy System: 

1. QA&QC requirements or country specific regulations and national  

standard for the electricity meter used in this kind operation, besides the International standard, 

2. In the Monitoring Plan Sheet, the “Monitoring option C” has described  

as the monitoring option, but in the Monitoring Report Sheet, the Monitoring option is different, such as 

“Monitoring option B/C” why? 

However it is the JCM project obviously, transferring Japanese Low carbon technology in the energy 

industry of Mongolia. I wish you successive accomplishments! 

Sincerely yours, 

M.Natsagbadam 

Low Carbon Technology Center, 

E-mail:natsagbadam@lowcarbon.mn 

 


